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WLCR AM 1470 
3600 Goldsmith Lane 
Louisville, KY 40220 

(502) 451-9527 

December 16,2002 

Dear BCB DXer: 

This letter is to confirm that you did indeed receive our test broadcast from our 
radio station WLCR AM -1470 transmitted on December 1, 2002 from the hour of 3:00 
AM to 4:00 AM EST. The test consisted of both voice ID and Morse Code broadcast at a 
power of 760 watts rms from a non -directional antenna located in Shepherdsville, 
Kentucky. We have also received audio cassettes from some of our DX listeners helping 
to authenticate their reception of our signal. 

We are glad to have contributed to your enjoyment of your hobby. I have a similar 
hobby which is Ham Radio (N4WQD) which I entered back in 1989. 

All the best! 

David L. Peppers/Chief Engineer 


